Notice of Declaratory Statement

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Health Facility and Agency Licensing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Agency for Health Care Administration has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by DaVita HealthCare Partners Inc. on November 4, 2016. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:

The petition was denied
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Richard J. Shoop, Agency Clerk, Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 3, Tallahassee, Florida 32308, Richard.Shoop@ahca.myflorida.com, (850)412-3671.
